Date

Florida Power & Light Company
2245 Murphy Ct.

North Port, FL 34289
Attention: Juan Cruz

Re: Instaitation of Underground Etectric Distribution Facilities
Project: Fire Station #85 — 1308 N. Biscayne Dr, North Port
Florida Power & Light Company Work Request # 7252895
Dear Juan Cruz:

This is to notify you that the site at the aforementioned project is ready for the installation of your underground slectric
distribution faciiities:

1. The underground cable route has been cleared of trees, stumps and other obstructions.

2. The cable route has been filled or cut to within 8" of final grade.

3. Grade stakes have been set along the cable route marked to indicate final grade.

4. Lot lines and corners have been staked as you requested for reference to locate the cable route.

5, Any grade or reference stakes found missing will be replaced by our surveyors at your request.

8. All flooded areas have been drained.

7. All underground facilities have been staked within 2 feet of their location along the cable route. Stakes are

marked with depth, size and type of facility.

8. The above conditicns will be maintained throughout construction of FPL facilities.

_ Signed for Owner/Developer




